
December 21, 1959 COMMISSION OB EDUCATION MEErING 

The Commission on Education meet on Monday night, December 21, with 
Mr. Tom McCauley, vice-chairman, presiding. Nine members were present. 

Mr. Shoaf described the resent reaction of parents in the Day School 
Kindergarten as being a problem of misunderstanding and a lack of adequate 
inforraation being given to parents. He reported that the Day School Committee 
was working on the problem and would make every effort t o remedy the situation. 

Mr. McCauley reported on student attendance and pirticipation in the 12th grade. 
He expressed the concern which he shared with the teacher of this class about 
excessive absences and asked for suggestions. A nllilber of points were suggested. 

Mr. Whitford reported on the leadership clas1 and ststed that the course would be 
held January 17 to May 29. He urged support in securing members for the class. 

The question was raised about progress on getting the pianos repaired. It was 
agreed to raise the question in the official board about pregress on this 
project. 

The meeting wa1 dismissed with prayer. 

Tom McCauley, Vice Chairman 

E. O. Shoaf, Acting Secretary 
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